
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
September 07, 2021 

The City of Mosier and Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR) are working together to 

deconstruct and reconstruct the tire berm in downtown Mosier.  

The objectives are: 

• Removal of toxic material from the ground,  

• Tree preservation.  

 

This work is taking place along the south side of the UPRR property commencing 

immediately and continuing over the next 3 weeks (September).  

Please avoid the area entirely and direct inquiries to the City of Mosier City 

Manager: Colleen Coleman 

Colleen.coleman@cityofmosier.com  541-490-9758 

 

Thank you for your patience and support of this very important toxic waste clean 

up effort.  

mailto:Colleen.coleman@cityofmosier.com

